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Hi, 

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony. The federal government has 

already identified non-compete clauses as un-American and as a threat to the labor 

market. Supporting this bill fosters healthy competition in the healthcare sector.  

 Oregonians should have a choice in their healthcare providers.  Providers should 

have a choice in where they want to raise a family.   

 


